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In mid-May 2023, testing for mould was undertaken by an independent hygienist in the Miranda 
Education Office in Building B located on site at Miranda Public School. Miranda Education Office is not 
accessible from Miranda Public School and uses a separate entry.  

Air sampling results detected wood moisture within the walls and under the sub-floor. Based on the 
recommendations of the independent hygienist, remediation was necessary to resolve water ingress 
issues in Building B. 

Mould remediation works including surface cleaning and air quality testing took place between Friday 7  
July and Wednesday 12 July 2023.  

Testing was undertaken by an independent hygienist to ensure the areas were fully remediated. On the 
advice of the independent hygienist after receiving test results, further remediation to the storeroom 
and adjoining room int the Miranda Education Office in Building B is required. 

Further remediation and testing – Week 1, Term 3 

Additional mould remediation works to the storeroom and adjoining room in the Miranda Education 
Office in Building B will take place after school hours between Wednesday 19 July and Thursday 20 July 
2023. 

The areas are currently cordoned off and additional safety measures and monitoring are in place and 
will remain in place for the duration of the remediation works. 

The areas will be remediated in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulations. All work will be monitored 
by occupational hygienists in strict accordance with all applicable legislation, regulations, policies and 
guidelines. 

Building B will be inspected by an independent hygienist to ensure the areas are fully remediated. The 
Miranda Education Office will receive a clearance certificate, following remediation, before the areas 
are reopened.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and staff is our highest priority, and we will continue to 
keep the school updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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